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From:
Sent: 20 January 2019 15:37
To: European Data Protection Board
Subject: Re: Document Access Request - case 2019/1

Dear EDPB Secretariat, 
 
I refer to the Preparatory meeting of 24 May 2018, which is referred to 
here 
<https://edpb.europa.eu/sites/edpb/files/files/news/agenda_first_plenary_en.pdf>. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Am 07.01.2019 um 18:16 schrieb European Data Protection Board: 
> Dear
>  
> We acknowledge receipt of your email of today.  
>  
> In order to address your request and identify the relevant, we would need more information on the date of the 
meeting that you are referring to.  
>  
> Many thanks for your cooperation,  
>  
> The EDPB Secretariat 
>  
>  
> -----O
> From:
> Sent: 30 December 2018 12:34 
> To: European Data Protection Board <edpb@edpb.europa.eu> 
> Subject: Document Access Request 
>  
> Hey, EDPB-Secretariat, 
>  
> are there minutes of the preparatory meeting for the first plenary of 
> the EDPB? If so, could you please send me a copy via email? 
>  
> Kind regards and a happy new year. 
>  
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